
Public Announcement for School Meals

Special Provision Options (Provision 2 Non-Base Year & Community Eligibility
Provision)

Westminster Community Charter School today announced an amendment to its policy for
serving meals for children served under the National School Lunch Program and School
Breakfast Program for the 2024-2025 school year, which would allow for all children at all
schools/sites to be served meals at no charge.

For additional information please contact the following person(s):

Westminster Community Charter School

Attention: Teresa Gerchman, Principal
24 Westminster Ave
Buffalo, NY 14215
tgerchman@westminsterccs.org


